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BLACKHAWK SCRAMBLE 

Another very successful golf 
outing was held under beautiful 
skies on June 20, 2022. 

Following registration and an opportunity 
to sign up for wonderful prizes, golfers 

were welcomed to Lake Arrowhead Pines 
Course by Corey Searles, President of the 

Port Edwards Education Foundation. A 
great time was held by all. 

Winning Team: 
Anthony Dakle, Eric Pahl, Randy Pahl, Ken Porter 

Many thanks to everyone who donated 
prizes, sponsored holes, golfed or 

worked at the event. Together you have  
helped fund grants in the next year that 
will add an extra spark to the learning 

environment for the Port Edwards 
students. 


